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Friday 3rd March 2023 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
We are extremely fortunate to be hosting Ruth Baker-Leask, an English Consultant, at Perry Hall to 
deliver a Poetry Masterclass within your child’s English lesson in their classroom next week on 
Tuesday 7th March. This is a fantastic opportunity for us to provide some poetry inspiration for your 
child and some CPD for our teachers.  
 
The poetry sessions will be recorded so that other staff within school and other schools within our 
multi-academy trust can use the videos for training purposes.  We therefore ask for your permission 
to record the Poetry Masterclass session taking place which will involve your child in a lesson 
situation. The footage will only be viewed by staff members within Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust 
and not outside of this organisation.  
 
We hope you will support this and provide your permission by returning the reply slip below on 
Monday (6th March). 
 
Any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher or our English Lead, Mrs 
Merricks.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Head of School 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Poetry Masterclass session – Video Recording Permission 

 
Name of Child: ______________________________   Class: ____________ 
 

I agree for my child to be filmed taking part in a Poetry Masterclass session in school on 
Tuesday 7th March that will be filmed to form a training video that will be shared with staff across 
Perry Hall and Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust. 
 

I do not agree for my child to be filmed taking part in a Poetry Masterclass session in school 
on Tuesday 7th March that will be filmed to form a training video that will be shared with staff 
across Perry Hall and Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust. 
 
Signed: _____________________      Print Name: _____________________       Date: ____________ 
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